
From: Daliah Barrett
To: Felicity Foley
Subject: FW: Bombay Rickshaw 172 Archway Road, Hornsey, London, N6 5BB
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From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:14 PM
To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Bombay Rickshaw 172 Archway Road, Hornsey, London, N6 5BB
 
 
 

From: Francis 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 3:16 PM
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Cc: Subject: Bombay Rickshaw 171 Archway Road, Hornsey, London, N6 5BB
 
Hi Daliah
Having consulted local and interested parties we remain of the view that the proposed activity is
inappropriate in an area where otherwise there is no night-time activity, save for The Village
Square on Fridays and Saturdays, and that is to earlier hours.  We are concerned about
disturbance from:

noise from mopeds coming and going - and these can be quite noisy;
kitchen ventilation equipment
odours from the cooking.

It would be quite acceptable on an industrial estate or similar away from residential areas.
 
The comments from Robert Savage – an architect rather than a licensing specialist - seem very
general and not supported by any detail to suggest they’ve looked properly at the situation
nearby.
 
As you know we are concerned that with the current arrangements for notifying neighbours they
often only know about an application when it is too late to object.  We would like the applicant
to notify all residents within say 50 metres and confirm they’ve done so, and also offer a periodic
meeting with them to discuss any issues. They should be allowed a month to object if they wish
to.  If no objections are received in that period then we would be less concerned.
Yours
Francis
 
Francis Wilkinson
secretary@highgatesociety.com
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